
 

Municipality of Northern Bruce Peninsula 
Council Meeting Highlights 

October 28, 2024 
 
The following is a summary of the proceedings of the Regular Council Meeting held on 
October 28, 2024: 

• Council approved the minutes of the Council Meetings held on October 15, 2024, 
and the Special Council Meeting held on October 22, 2024. 

• Council received a delegation from the Bruce Peninsula Hospitals Foundation 
regarding a grant request for assistance in funding a barrier free shower for the 
Lion’s Head Hospital.  

• Council received a delegation for a Council Information Session from the 
Municipal Property Assessment Corporation (MPAC). 

• Council received a report from the Public Works Manager regarding the 2023 
Annual Monitoring Reports for the waste disposal sites.  

• Council received a report from the Clerk regarding a Volunteer Recognition 
Policy. 

• Council received a report from the CAO regarding the Bruce County Draft Official 
Plan.  

o The resolution from the October 28, 2024, Council Meeting regarding the 
Draft Official Plan will be sent to the Bruce County Planning Department.  

• Council approved the minutes of the September 5, 2024, Drainage Committee 
Meeting.  

• Council received several correspondence items as information.  
• Council supported a Resolution from the Municipality of Kincardine regarding a 

County Accessibility Coordinator. 
• Council approved a Confirmatory By-law. 

 

Council Meeting Highlights are provided in this format for convenience only and are 
not approved Council Meeting Minutes. For a more detailed description of the 
meeting, please view Council Meeting Minutes on our municipal website. For more 
information, please contact Cathy Addison, Clerk, at clerk@northernbruce.ca  

http://www.northbrucepeninsula.ca/
mailto:clerk@northernbruce.ca
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